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HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
We are thrilled to celebrate five years of 
Titans H.C. 
 
Founded on 19th September 2019, with 
just two female teams, we’ve grown into 
a family of 10 teams, welcoming men, 
women, boys, girls and now also 
extending our activities to Hockey ID. 
 

 
 
A huge thanks to all who have supported 
us along the way, our incredible sponsors 
and especially our main partners Gibunco 
Group, Basewell Ltd and AMA Group, for 
their unwavering support throughout the 
years. 
 
Here's to another five years of 
belonging, growth, and amazing 
memories! 
 
 

BUSY SEPTEMBER 
September comes with a very packed 
agenda of events and activities.   
 
With the summer behind us and plenty of 
rest, we start off with pre-season training 
activities to get us back in shape.  

 

Club AGM 
We also had our Annual General Meeting 
where our Management Committee 
members completed their first term (4 
years), and a new committee had to be 
elected. 

 
A highly appreciated and satisfied crowd 
voted to re-elect the same committee 
members for a further four years.  A big 
WELCOME to Jason Segovia as Club 
Secretary who took over from wife, 
Nadiuska Segovia. 
 
Supporting our local charities 
As a local club who supports our 
community through hockey, we value 
the efforts of other charity groups. 
  
Para Sports Gibraltar Tournament 
‘Change Starts with Sports’. 
This unique event allowed able-bodied 
participants to experience some of the 
challenges disabled athletes face by 
competing in wheelchair basketball and 
trying out sitting volleyball and 
blindfolded goalball. 

 
It was an eye-opening day, and we were 
proud to have taken part in these efforts 
to promote awareness and inclusivity!  

A special shoutout to Benji Borastero for 
breaking barriers as Gibraltar’s 1st Para-
Athlete! 
 
Cardiac Association 
The Gibraltar Cardiac Association put on 
an incredible, fun filled day at Casemates 
Square.  Amongst their wide variety of 
activities, they organised a ‘TUG OF WAR’ 
for uniformed bodies and corporate 
entities. 
 
Some of our ladies took on the challenge 
against mixed gender teams and full male 
teams.  Although this was tough, 
exhausting and painful, they pulled like 
Titans and accepted defeats graciously! 

 
A big thank you to this amazing local 
Charity!  We shall return next year 
stronger and with a few men lol. 
 
 
Breast Cancer Awareness 
In honour of Think Pink Day, some of our 
members proudly wore pink to show 
their support for breast cancer 
awareness.  Early detection and 
awareness save lives, and we are united 
in spreading this important message! 

 
Let’s continue to raise awareness, 
support those affected, and work 
towards a future where no one fights 
alone.  Together we can make a 
difference! 


